
 

Dear Families, 

‘…the most important thing is even if we are apart…I’ll always be with you.’ (A.A Milne) 

It has been a week of experiences for the children.  

Year 3 enjoyed their bread making with Chef Jamie from our new provider Caterlink. He also talked to the children 
about which food is good food for us to eat and will help us grow healthy and strong bones. We continue to be grateful 
to Morrison’s whose monthly supply of breakfasts keep us fuelled up until lunch when needed. 

Year 2 put their bravery skills into action on Tuesday as they walked across the glass platform at the top of the              
Spinnaker Tower and Year 4 enjoyed a magical trip to Harry Potter Studios to enhance their learning about potions.   

Today we all gathered in the front playground and were joined by the Pre-School Little Acres, for our Remembrance                    
ceremony. We laid our wreath and stood silently for 2 minutes in a mark of respect as Miss Cunningham, our Office            
Manager and talented musician, played the bugle. Phillip (Y6) and his family brought in some war artefacts for us to 
look at in assembly. We were amazed how heavy these were and considered not only the soldiers who have died in the 
past but also thought about the soldiers who are currently at war.  

Next week, we will be joining in with Anti-bullying Week. The theme is ‘All different
-all equal’ and children will be learning about tolerance and respect. We would 
also love the children to come to school on Thursday 16th November in ‘odd socks’. 
There is no donation required for this just an opportunity for the children to signify 
that we are all unique and individual but can come together to be one supportive 
community. Please don’t forget to sign up for the E-Safety workshop on              
Wednesday 15th November 2-3pm for parents in Y4, 5 & 6. The workshop is aimed 
to support us all in helping to keep the children safe in today’s ever changing            
technological world! 

A reminder that is it development day for the children on Friday 17th November. 
The teachers will be revisiting how we can further support children to deepen their 
understanding in Mathematics and provide children with more complex problem 
solving opportunities.  

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Dyer              

School Development News 

Welcome to Mrs Hewison who will be            
joining our support team as an LSA with us 
on Monday 13th November. She will be 
working with the children in Miss White’s 
class (Y1 Corfe) in the morning and then in 
Year 3 in the afternoon. Mrs Barnes will 
continue to be working in KS1 and with    
different groups of children specifically           
using her skills to support phonics. 

Sports Volunteers      
We are very lucky to have volunteers who come in to support our children 
in their learning of subjects or reading, however, we are looking for             
volunteers in our community who would come and support with PE and 
Sports specifically.  This would be an afternoon commitment supporting 
PE/Sports lessons alongside the teacher or our Sports Coach Mr Curry and 
also possibly after school clubs and fixtures. This could be an ideal            
opportunity for someone who is considering a     
career in teaching, someone who just loves sports 
or even has experience of sports coaching and 
would like to fill up some of their retirement time!   
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Diary Dates 2017 
 

Thurs 16th Nov 2017 Year 6 - Are you 

fitter than a 10 year old? 

Thurs 16th Nov 2017 Year 5 - Open 

Maths Classroom. 

Fri 17th Nov 2017 DEVELOPMENT DAY. 

NEW Tues 21st Nov 2017 Year 1 Cinema Trip. 

NEW Fri 24th Nov 2017 Year 2 Cinema Trip. 

NEW Fri 24th Nov 2017 Arundel Cinema Trip. 

Mon 27th Nov 2017 Parents’ Evening. 

Wed 29th Nov 2017 Parents’ Evening. 

NEW Fri 1st Dec 2017 Year 3 Rock Workshop. 

Sat 2nd Dec 2017 Helping Hands Christmas Fayre             

12.00-3.00pm in the School Hall. 

Tues 5th & Wed 6th Dec 2017 EYFS Nativity. 

Wed 6th & Thurs 7th Dec 2017 KS1 Christmas Play. 

NEW Thurs 7th Dec 2017 Year 5 - Frozen Kingdom      

Challenge 9.00-10.30 a.m. 

Fri 8th Dec 2017 KS2 Christmas at The Minister. 

NEW Thurs 14th Dec 2017 Christmas Dinner Day 

Fri 15th Dec 2017 Year 2 Design & Technology Afternoon 

1.15-2.45 pm. Parents welcome please sign in at the Office. 

NEW Fri 15th Dec 2017 Year 6 Family Christmas Challenge 

—(Times to be confirmed). 

NEW Tues 19th Dec 2017 Year 2 Showing of Work            

3.00-3.30pm. 

Wed 20th Dec 2017 Last day of the Autumn term. 

Thurs 21st Dec 2017 DEVELOPMENT DAY. 

Fri 22nd Dec 2017 - Wed 3rd Jan 2018 SCHOOL       

HOLIDAYS. 

Thurs 4th Jan 2018 First Day of Spring Term. 

Mon 12th Feb - Fri 16th Feb 2018 HALF TERM. 

Mon 26th Feb 2018 Parents’ Evening. 

Wed 28th Feb 2018 Parents’ Evening. 

Thurs 1st March 2018 World Book Day - Dress Up Day. 

Fri 30th March - Fri 13th April 2018 EASTER           

HOLIDAYS. 

Mon 28th May - Fri 1st June 2018 HALF TERM. 

Thurs 5th July 2018 EYFS / KS1 Sports Day. 

Fri 6th July 2018 KS2 Sports Day. 

Mon 23rd July 2018 DEVELOPMENT DAY. 

Fri 20th July 2018 Last day of the Summer Term. 

 

New dates will be added each week - Please check the box 

for NEW to see any added dates. 

Development Days so far……... 

 Friday 17th November 2017 

 Thursday 21st December 2017 

 Monday 23rd July 2018 

CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY 
Thursday 14th December 

A letter will be going 
out shortly for you to 

book your child’s                   
Christmas Dinner. 



 POUND COINS DEADLINE 
REMINDER - As from Monday 30th     

October we are no longer                   
accepting the old style pound coins. 

Thank you for your  
co-operation. 

 
 

Annual General Meeting – Tuesday 7th November 9.00am 

An enormous THANK YOU to all the amazing parents who gave up their time on           
Tuesday morning to make sure the PTA Annual General Meeting had sufficient 
numbers attending. They listened to a brief overview of the year by Mrs Sim (listing all the events,           
money raised and spent over the year). This was followed by a treasurer’s report, describing the starting 
and closing balance for the year, as well as an overview of the books which had recently been audited. 
The final part of the meeting was the appointment of committee officers. Clare Sim – Chair, Laura       
England – Vice-Chair, Dana Edkins – Treasurer.  

Christmas Fayre - Saturday 2nd December 12.00-3.00pm 

Preparations for the Fayre are well and truly underway. Very soon raffle tickets, information and          
requests for help will be coming out (please keep an eye out in the book folders). Please, please, PLEASE 
put the date in your diaries. Every year we try to make the Fayre’s  bigger and better, in order to provide 
the best experiences for all our children at Nine Acres. We can only achieve this with your support – both 
in helping set up and run the Fayre as well as bringing everyone you know to the Fayre to have some fun 
and spend some money. We have already had a lot of interest from 
people who want a stall at the Fayre to sell their craft and gifts, so it 
might be a great opportunity for finding Christmas Presents that are a 
little bit different to what you find on the high street. Of course, there 
will also be all the favourite stalls – the chocolate tombola, face 
painting and Santa’s grotto…... to name but a few!!!  

NEXT MEETING - Tuesday 05.12.17  

 

Dates for Diaries:-  

Christmas Fayre – Saturday 
2nd December 12-3pm 

NEXT MEETING - Tuesday 
05.12.17 

 

Year 2 Spinnaker Tower Trip - Reflection from Ellie - Windsor 

After Year Two’s trip to the spinnaker tower on Tuesday, Ellie decided to do 
some additional writing at home about how much she enjoyed the trip: “Dear 
Miss Fry, Yesterday I had the best day ever because we had lots of fun and 
learned a lot at the spinnaker tower. The best bit, in my 
opinion was when we walked over the glass and pretended 
to walk between the two towers (like in our class book). I 
felt like I was really walking in the air it was that high up!” 

 

Well done Ellie, we are so proud of you for writing about 
your  experience and sharing it with us.  

 
REMEMBRANCE SERVICE at NINE ACRES PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Monday 13th November at 6.45p.m 

Tickets are now on sale at the school Office.  

Tickets are £3.00 each and they are sold on a first come first served basis. 

Please see poster on this newsletter for more details. 

Thank you. 
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Dinners will be £1.85 per 

day and £9.25 per week. 



 



 

E-Safety Workshop for 

Parents and Carers 
 

Wednesday 15th November 2.00pm – 3.00pm 

at Nine Acres Primary School  

For parents/carers of children in years 4, 5 & 6.  

 

The session is presented by the School Nursing team and covers    

areas including; 

 Social media accounts and privacy settings. 

 What information to keep private. 

 What children can do to keep themselves safe 

online. 

 What you can do to help your child stay safe online. 

 

If you are interested in attending, please let the office know so 

that we can make sure we have the right amount of seats! 

If you have any questions or would like more information, please  

contact Mrs Hussey via the 

Main Office. 

 

 


